
 

 

25.2.2021 

Dear children, 

We were thrilled to hear you can all return to school on March 8th. We are just so 

excited to see you again, hear your news and work together.  

The teachers and TAs are coming in next week to prepare the classrooms for you. We 

will be learning in classes like usual and cover all your favourite subjects again: 

science, PE, art as well as maths, reading and writing.  

We will have the class egg hunt at the end of the term. The PA and Mrs Birch are  

thinking about ways we could do the Egg Raffle safely too – maybe with children in 

school time, via Teams? We know this wouldn’t be as eggciting but we want to 

celebrate special days if we can.  

We will work in our classes as we did in September. Your teachers will remind you of 

the hand washing/playtime routines again when you come in. Please don’t worry 

about making a mistake. You were fantastic are learning the routines when you came 

back in September (better than us!) and we know you will be brilliant again in March.  

We understand that some of you might feel a little nervous about coming back to 

school because you have been away for a long time or because you have really 

enjoyed learning at home. We know that some of you will be really excited about 

returning to see your friends, teachers and to enjoy learning together again. Please 

know we have missed you and arereally looking forward to working with you again. 

We are all a big team at Eastington and everyone will help you to settle back into 

school. 

Enjoy the time you have left home learning. Keep getting up in the morning for 

school time and working as hard as you can– it will help you when you come back.  

Look forward to seeing you all soon, 

Ms Avastu and all the staff team 


